
Attention Breckenridge City Manager, Mayor, Commissioners, and others it may concern,  

 

 Please consider this my resignation contingent on the sale of my house, with closing 
estimated to be on or around the 31st of October, since I will no longer be living in the city of 
Breckenridge. It has been a pleasure working with all of you with the goal of bettering this city we 
call home. It was my goal when I started this chapter to at least leave Breckenridge better than 
when I started, and I believe this council, along with the city manager and city secretary, we have. I 
am positive that with the leadership I have helped put into place that this will continue long after I 
am gone. With all this council has put into place; the city is a good place to “B”. Again, thank you all 
and good luck. 

 

     Sincerely, 

     Commissioner Gary Mercer, Place 4 

  


